
September 6th, 1927

President Frank L. MoVey, 
Central University^of Kentucky, 
Danville, Kentucky.

My dear President McVey:-
Thank you very much for your note of August 29th, which I found on my 

desk when I returned to the office this morning. 
I am extremely sorry that I was not here a week 
ago to welcome you to McGill.

I appreciate greatlyyour kind remarks about our University and for 
the improvements you were good enough to notice. 
While I would like very much to go to Kentucky 
some time it is impossible for me to give any 
indication as to when that pleasure will be mine

I am, With all kind wishes,

Yours faithfully,


